PHILIPPINE
PORTS
AUTHORITY

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Philippine Ports Authority Bids and Awards Committee for the Procurement of
Goods and Consultancy Services (BAC-PGCS) will undertake the Procurement of
Catering Service Provider for the Orientation of Newly-hired Personnel on February
27 — March 1, 2018, per attached Terms of Reference (TOR):

APPROVED BUDGET FOR THE CONTRACT (ABC): P 72,000.00
DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION OF QUOTATION: February 23, 2018

All quotations must be duly-signed and shall be submitted to BAC Office, 5" Floor,
PPA Bldg., Bonifacio Drive, South Harbor, Port Area, Manila or email at the following
addresses:

ppati@ppa.com.ph
jcpudan@ppa.com.ph

The required documents such as PhilGEPS Registration, DTl or SEC Registration,
Mayor's/Business Permit and Income Tax Return must be submitted after
determination by the BAC of the Lowest Calculated and Responsive Quotation.

For further information, please refer to:

BAC Secretariat, Philippines Ports Authority
5" Floor, PPA Bldg., A. Bonifacio Drive,
South Harbor, Port Area, Manila
Telephone/ Fax No. 527-4735

527-8356 to 83 loc 539
PPA Website: www.ppa.com.ph
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